February 18, 2009

NC Department of Insurance
Agent Services Division
1204 Mail Service Center
Raleigh, NC 27699-1204

Attention: Angela Hatchell
Reference: Surrender of Insurance License
Dear Ms. Hatchell:

I would like to start off by thanking you for allowing me the opportunity to meet with
you last week regarding the misappropriating of premium. I deeply regret that this
incident occurred. As stated previously, this was a one time incident. In the past 20
years of work history, I have never had any type of misconduct on any job. I can promise
that this and no other misconduct will ever happen in the future, but I know the only way
1 can prove that is to start over and build that trust back.

I have learned a very valuable lesson through this very unfortunate event and I know I
have caused a lot of stress and added work for myself, my family, and everyone at the
office as well as the department of insurance. I can only say that [ am sorry and ask for
the forgiveness of everyone involved.

Per our conversation yesterday afternoon, I am enclosing my license as you requested.
It is with deep regret that I turn these in as [ have worked very hard to get where I am

today, but I also understand that [ have to suffer the consequences of my actions.

Again, I thank you for all you and Mr. Roventini have done to guide me through this
process and I cannot apologize to you enough.

Best regards,

Connie H. Mauney








